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Nunatsiavut Government continues 

 to discourage all non-essential travel  
 

The Nunatsiavut Government is once again asking people to refrain from all non-essential travel to, 

from and within the Labrador Inuit Settlement Area. 

 

“We have received numerous reports of people traveling by snowmobile to and from other communities 

within Nunatsiavut, as well as to and from Upper Lake Melville and Natuashish,” notes Nunatsiavut 

President Johannes Lampe. “I want to remind people that we all must remain vigilant to ensure we 

prevent exposure and potential spread of COVID-19.” 

 

The President is encouraging all Beneficiaries to remain at home as much as possible and to continue 

practicing social distancing if they have to go to other areas of their communities. 
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